Community Noticeboard

Messages - Reminders - Upcoming Events

years

Our P&C meets the second Wednesday of each month (during the school term).

School banking occurs every Wednesday.

Our school canteen operates Mon - Thurs.

GRAPEVINE

Manning Gardens Public School

Address: Mudford Street, Taree Phone: 6552-6333 Website: www.manninggdn-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
Term 4 Week 7 - 20 November 2014

Only students 10 years or older are allowed to ride bikes to and from school.

Our link to the

We welcome parent helpers and volunteers!

School starts at 8:45am with morning playtime.

local community!

We are taking enrolments for preschool and kindergarten now!
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Play is vital to all aspects of children’s healthy development.

Play is a cherished part of childhood and playing is fun.

Organised by
Children learn by playing.
Deep connections form between parents and children when they

play together.

o F ‘ :o M M E R‘ : E Seme children's play should be child-driven and unstructured.
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Everyday activities can be play and safe objects found in
the home can be playthings.
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Pruneipal's Message:

Please be aware that our school can-
teen will only be selling ice creams
and packaged items for the next few
weeks. | strongly suggest that par-

Have you checked out our wonderful not accepted at school. We all
gardens and vege patches lately? should be using school language to
Most classes have access to vege communicate in a friendly manner.
patches t.o grow their own food. We BE SAFE
are working hard to make our school

ents send their children to school a better place for everyone! BE FAIR
with lunch. @ v ® BE A LEARNER
@@ Please remind your children that %M’

swearing and offensive language is

BOOK CLUB

Our final issue for the year, Izsue 7 pamphlets

have been distributed to classes. Orders and payment
need to be placed with the Library by Monday 24+h
Nevember. You may pay by cash, cheque (made out to

Scholastic Australia) or credit card.

LIBRARY LOANS

A reminder that all library resources should be returned +o the
library as soon as pessible. Please let Mrs Johnson know

if your loans have been lost or damaged, as this information helps
in the stock take processl!

There will be no further borrowing until next year.

ANNUAL PRESENTATION DAY
TUESDAY

9 DECEMBER 2014

Student reports will be personally Bsued fo parents at tie
conclwsion of ounr presentation doy ceremony!




STRONG AND SMART STUDENTS!
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Taking Kindergarten
ENROLMENTS ’VV
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Taking Preschool
ENROLMENTS NOW




